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Woodrow Nelson, President
Woodrow Development
1805 Pickwick

Glenview, Illinois 60026

Dear Mr. Nelson,

I am writing to highly commend the Project Team of Jim Teeters and Gary Hansen on the successful completion of
our new headquarters office facility located in Suite 125 at 25 Northwest Point Boulevard in Elk Grove Village,
lllinois.

Jim and Gary received our landlord’s authorization to build our offices very late in the relocation plan but, on our
first meeting, instilled us with confidence in their ability, to complete the build out by our required deadline of
October 25. From that first meeting, every aspect of the demolition and build out went exactly as planned allowing
us to begin moving into our space on the evening of October 23! We are now fully operational now having
completed the installation of our essential technology and relocation of our supporting team members.

All of us deeply appreciate the role WDI has played in helping TRC through this important milestone in the history of
Two Rivers Conferencing, LLC. Our business to business service company’s slogan is to assist our clients in achieving
success through, “managing the flow of communications.” WDI has enabled us to continue this important work by
meaningfully, “managing the flow of relocation.”

Thank you and congratulations to Jim and Gary on a job exceedingly well done.

Best Regards,
b
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Managing Partner
Two Rivers Conferencing, LLC



